

Great Wyrley Academy

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr Ian Moreton, BSc Hons, NPQH FCCT

Our Ref: H:/CJC/Y8September2022

01 September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Hall Lane Great Wyrley Staffordshire WS6 6LQ

Tel: 01922 419311

Email:

info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website:

www.greatwyrleyacademy.org.uk

Twitter: @wyrleyacademy

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

I hope you all had a good summer holiday and are ready for the new academic year.

Below are the tutor groups for Year 8 and their contact details.

- 8X with Mr P Tindall in S6 (ptindall@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk)
- 8Y with Mr K Hayat in Q5 (khayat@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk)
- 8Z with Dr J Debney in D1 (jdebney@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk)

Students will return to school on Tuesday 6th September and need to be on site for 9.15am.

We will still be using Classcharts this year as we know it worked well with parents/carers being able to track how students are doing throughout the day. Passcodes will be sent out to parents and students early next week.

Please make sure that students have equipment, correct school uniform and PE kit (PE days are Tuesday & Friday) for their return to school.

We understand that over the summer students may have changed their hair colour or nails but these will need to comply with the school rules at the start of the academic year. Please check the uniform page on the school website for clarification.

https://www.greatwyrleyacademy.org.uk/school-life/essential-information/school-uniform/

With the cost of living continuing to rise we have taken the decision to set up a pre-loved uniform shop. Please click on the link below for further information.

https://www.greatwyrleyacademy.org.uk/our-school/pre-loved-uniform-shop/

We look forward to welcoming your child back to school.

Kind regards

Mrs K Moore Deputy Headteacher







